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Projects, Volunteering and the Website 
A paper by the DPCS 

 
Background 
 
Changing the website to reflect the addition of Projects into the range of groups 
offered by the Union was discussed at the last meeting and the DPW and DPCS have 
discovered that there is no additional cost associated with changing the name of the 
Clubs & Societies tab to Activities. This would then incorporate Projects though the 
divisions within the page should direct people more appropriately than currently 
takes place. 
 
Matters for decision 
 
Resolve to change the name of the Clubs & Societies tab to “Activities” as soon as 
possible. 
 
Resolve to grant CSB with CAG and RAG the power to approve the changes in 
structure in the new tab, including content. 


